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Painter John Wujcik to Reclaim his Art at YOHO 

 

March 6, 2012 (Yonkers, NY) – For the past 20 years, the responsibilities of daily life distracted 

John Wujcik from his interests in drawing and painting.  With the help of his new space at 

YOHO, he looks forward to reclaiming these talents and adding to the creative narrative he 

started over three decades ago while studying Fine Art at the Tyler School of Art in Philadelphia. 

John draws a large amount of inspiration for his contemporary paintings from time spent in the 

East Village during the 1980s and ‘90s, where the environment and his peers had a profound 

impact on his creative content and perceptions. “Right now my main objective is to produce,” 

John explains.  “I really need to get back into it.”  He is currently in the process of setting up his 

studio with past works and materials and is anxious to start painting again.  Working out of 

studio 509, John is pleased with how quickly everything has come together and plans to 

participate in the Open Artist Studios event at YOHO on April 21-22.   

Located at 540/578 Nepperhan Avenue, YOHO is a talented artist studio community whose 

collective goal is to advance Westchester’s culture for the arts, and specifically Yonkers.  For 

more information about John Wujcik and the YOHO community, please visit 

www.yohoartists.com or call George Huang at (212) 317 – 1423, ext. 601. 


